
Notice to Mariner No. 140/2010 

 

SUBJECT : USE OF RUBBER BOAT STRICTLY NOT PERMITTED 

   AT FUJAIRAH OFFSHORE ANCHORAGE  

   AND PORT OF FUJAIRAH 

 

 

We would like to remind you that use of rubber boat at Fujairah Offshore Anchorage 

and in Port of Fujairah is strictly not permitted at any circumstances considering the 

security at this area.  This is applicable to all vessels including navy vessels. 

 

Please advise all your staff and principals accordingly. 


